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In Attendance 

Mr Stewart Collins                    PC Chair 

Mrs. Angela Murray                  PC Secretary 

Mrs. Laura McManus                PC Vice-Chair 

Mrs. Sharon Hill                        PC Parent member            

Mrs Catriona O’Donnell            Parent member 

Mr Steven Cornfield                  Parent member 

Mrs Blessing Idehen                 Parent 

 

Cllr Low 

Cllr Williamson 

Mrs Angie Swann                      Church representative 

Mrs Kennedy                             Head Teacher 

 

Apologies 

Mr Paul Watson                         PC Parent member 

 

 
 

 Agenda Item 

2. Mr Collins welcomed all to the meeting and asked Mrs Kennedy to lead the meeting in the Parent Council 
prayer. 
 

3. Approval of minutes 

The minutes were accepted with the correction of Cllr Williamson being marked as “In Attendance” at 

the meeting. 

 

4. Actions arising from minutes 

Nothing to action. 

 

5. Health, Safety & Security 

 

No report.  

No major works planned for the Summer. 
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6. Head Teacher’s Report 

Various points were discussed from the Head Teacher’s report. Full details can be found at 

http://www.turnbull.e-dunbarton.sch.uk/media/17455/tt-may-23.pdf 

The School Improvement Plan is mainly a continuation of work that has been ongoing for the past few 

years. The agreed Vision, Values and Aims will be brought to life next year. 

The impact of COVID restrictions on young people’s, continues to have an impact in terms of their 

behaviour and social interactions. As a result, there is ongoing intensive training of staff on In-Set days. 

Equality & Inclusion – work is still ongoing – the school is working alongside SCES in how this is delivered 

whilst maintaining Catholic Gospel Values. 

Stakeholder Surveys – various points discussed. 

8. Parish Report 

Various points were discussed from the detailed report from all the Parishes that Mrs Swann provided. 

Mrs Swann informed the meeting that 261 Easter Eggs had been donated. 

9. Parental Correspondence 

No correspondence. 

10. Chair’s Update 

Mr Collins said his time on the Parent Council was coming to an end. He recognised that there were still 

challenging times ahead after the COVID restrictions and that it was important for Parent Councils to 

continue to represent the Parent Body. 

Going forward, he proposed a hybrid system where parents at home may join the meeting alongside 

others present in the school. Mr Cornfield who works in the school will look at any software that may 

achieve this. 

11. A.O.C.B 

Mr. Thompson wished to point out that Turnbull High had at least one year group in the EDC football 

Finals and that S4s won their league having won seven games and drawing one. 

Mrs Kennedy thanked both Mr Collins and Mrs Hill for their sterling service over the years, supporting the 

young people and the school in their efforts. 

10. Date of next meeting 

TBC 
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